
From the Weaver's Bench 

 
It is such a busy time for me right now.  That is why your newsletter is so late! 

Just a reminder that Spiders' Market will be held on Friday and Saturday, March 

17 and 18th from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. at the Albuquerque Garden Center.  The Center is 

located at 10120 Lomas Blvd. NE. 

 

We will hold our usual March meeting on the 18th of March at the Harvey House 

Museum.  We will be completing the Inkle weave projects.  We all need more 

practice before our April meeting.  In April, Annie MacHale will be our guest.  She 

will present and hold a workshop.  The cost of the workshop is $25.00.  She is a 

great teacher and an excellent weaver.  You can make checks out directly to her. 

 

April meeting will be on Saturday, April 15 at 12:30 at the Harvey House Museum. 

The May meeting coincides with the Albuquerque Fiber Arts Fair.  Why not plan to 

meet there are view the exhibits and visit the vendors? 

 

Keeping my hands way too busy in fiber, 

Myra 

 
 

Here’s a link to the Spiders’ Market web page: http://www.lasaranas.org/spiders-market.html 

 

http://www.lasaranas.org/spiders-market.html

